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If a parent/guardian will be arriving outside of the designated drop off/pick up times, they will need to contact the camp director via phone

(215-862-5261) and wait at the designated spots until a staff member arrives. For Day Camp, please use the visitor parking spots adjacent

to the main drive. For StarCatchers, please use the regular drop off/pick up spot.

Personal Items: No toys, stuffed animals, or other “comfort items” (i.e. blankets) will be allowed at camp. All other personal items should

be taken home daily and washed after camp daily.

COVID-19 Specific Policies

● If a camper, staff member, or household member of a camper/staffer tests positive: they will need to quarantine and follow

the guidelines established by the Department of Health and Solebury School before returning

● If a positive case by a camper or staff member is reported to the Nurse: a communication will go out from the Nurses’ Office

via email to all families currently at camp. Additional information will be sent to any close contacts identified during contact tracing.

● If a camper presents with symptoms while at camp: they will be quarantined in the Nurses’ Office until a parent can pick them

up and will be sent home with instructions on how to return to camp safely

● If the entire camp must be closed for an extended duration:  we will credit all missed days minus the deposit. Please know

that we are doing everything in our control to prevent this from happening.

Testing: At this point, the nursing staff does not see the need for additional testing. If there is a significant spike in positive cases in Bucks

County, we may require pool members and campers to participate in COVID diagnostic testing deemed necessary by our Health office. All

will be given adequate advance notice before any testing is performed.

This is by no means an exhaustive list of scenarios, but we want to give you a guideline of what to expect. In all cases where we ask

individual campers or pool members to leave campus for any duration due to COVID-19, we will prorate the full days missed and credit it to

the camper’s account for next year. If the camper is a CIT and does not have younger siblings attending camp, the prorated amount will be

refunded for full days missed. Days missed because the Daily Screening is not completed, they are asked to leave due to mask

non-compliance, or for non-Covid related reasons will NOT be credited.

One final note, regulations change very quickly. We view this as a living document that will be updated to reflect the current

recommendations provided by the CDC and Bucks County Department of Health. We will notify you of any such changes as they are

made. Thank you for being part of our community this summer and entrusting us with your children!


